
 

 

 
October  2018 

 

Chirps  from  the Presidentôs Perch  
 
Looks like we might finally be getting some Fall Weather this week. Itôs sad that 
itôs mostly due to the Tropical Storm/Hurricane thatôs moving onto the Gulf Coast 
right now.  Iôll take it, and enjoy the cooler weather though.  
 
October brings us back into Board of Directors Nomination Season again. There 
will be several positions that  will need Nominations. We will discuss the 
nominations and the nomination process at the October Meeting.  
 
Please start giving some thought toward this process: 
1.  Who would you like to Nominate?  
2.  Would you consider running for a Board Position? 
3.  Would you be interested in running for an Officer Position? 
4.  Would you be interested in Chairing or Co-Chairing the August Fair? 
5.  Would you like to serve on the Education Committee? 
 
Our Guest Speaker this month is Alexandra Johnson who will be sharing her 
experience with ways to provide enrichment for our animal and bird companions. 
Iôm looking forward to this very much.  
 
October 21st. Meeting Time 1:00pm. See you then! 
 
Georgia Fletcher 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Thank you Michelle Vrbka for a great presentation at our 

September meeting!

 
 



 

 

Several parrot club members took birds to New Life 

Academy on September 28.  We had so much fun watching 

the childrenôs faces when they saw the parrots. We receive 

requests occasionally to take birds to schools, senior 

facilities, not for profit events, etc.  Let us know if  you 

would like to join us in the future to share our love of parrots 

with the community. 

 
 

 

 



 

 

Special Offer from AFA.  If  you want to sign up for a special 

90-Day membership, fill  out the form and give to Carole 

Grommet or Georgia Fletcher at the meeting or mail to AFA 

(please list Carole Grommet or Georgia Fletcher as referring 

club member). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  


